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The July 2022 Meeting was held on the 20™ with 6 members present, The Club now has
around 34 paid members. This is a very good number for our Club. The next meeting
will be held on the 17" of August.

Treasury Report — Our last treasury report showed a total income for this year of
$1,740.00, our total expenses are $1,536.55 and our ending balance is $2,456.18. This
information was obtained during our 20 June Meeting but is thought to be pretty close to
our current finances.

Fun Fly — We had a great Fun Fly on the 15" of June. Our next Fun Fly is on the 8" of
October with the 9™ being the rain date.

Field Rolling — Completed for the year.

Mower Maintenance — Mowers are hanging in there without any current issues. Mower
Shed only needs minor work but is working out rather well for us.

Route 100 — No complaints for flying too close or over Route 100 since last year. Please
remain diligent and thanks to everyone for taking this into consideration.

Apple Tags — It was deemed that the apple tags can't be used to locate our models while
in flight and we have deemed them unnecessary at this time for location purposes. IE we
can't use them to see if we are at or near Route 100 or any of the other boundaries while
flying.

Club Bulletin Board — It was agreed by all present attendees that we should include AMA
information and member information on the Club Bulletin Board. How to join, Club rules
and any other relevant Club information. This would help those to become familiar with
our club and may be become interested in joining.

Field Camera — We are still going over the idea of having a camera at the field to monitor
the activity that takes place in our absence. We have had instances where none members
have either flown or hope to fly their models at our field. Our big concern is that they
may not be registered with the AMA nor follow our Club guidelines. We intend on taking
this up with the Padre Pio center to see if we can utilize one of the light poles or other
mounting structures nearby to monitor the activity at our field.
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Phishing Emails — We have had some Phishing Emails that were sent out between our
members. Please review all information prior to opening any club correspondence to
make sure it's legit and nothing is fishy or off in the Subject Line or any where else. Don't
open any links or attachments unless your sure they are secure.

Have A Great Flying Season
Bob Wingert
Club Secretary



